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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:15 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Weekly home/curbside pick up of food scraps

 

From: Meritxell Barrionuevo <meritxell.barrionuevo@hotmail.es> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 4:17 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Meritxell Barrionuevo 

Subject: Weekly home/curbside pick up of food scraps  

  
Dear Mayor 

  

  

Hope this e-mail finds you well. 

  

For a few months now, Scarsdale households have been recycling food scraps. The weight ticket, as you may 

know, keeps increasing week by week, and the number of families joining the program too. I think it’s already a 

big success and it will get even better as we get more people involved. The benefits are, of course, those from 

recycling and getting compost, but also, and for me the most important one, to become aware of the amount of 

food we throw away. 

  

In general, I'm satisfied and amazed of how much food scraps I can recycle. My only complaint is about 

transporting the food scraps to the recycling center. We really need weekly home/curbside pick-up of food 

scraps in Scarsdale. This will make it much more easier and will encourage more families to join the program. 

  

I would appreciate you to please consider the improvement that weekly home/curbside pick-up of food scraps 

means and approve the recommendations in the report http://scarsdale.com/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_12122017-

419  

  

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

  

Sincerely 

  

Meritxell Barrionuevo 
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